
Announcements



reminders
•There is only 5 weeks left of this current quarter 
ends and report cards are sent out. As well as 
three and a half month of school left. Please 
check your grades. Tutoring is still being offered 
on Wednesdays after school.



Upcoming events:
There will be a business club meeting Thursday after 

school in Dr. Williams room.

O’’Shea builders will be holding their events at the 
Operations Hall from 5-7 tonight. Any of the Seniors 
asked to join the cohort, please see Mrs. Edmonds if 

you are interested in attending.



Scholastic bowl
Scholastic Bowl’s senior night against Litchfield 
and Carlinville was last night. Jackson Henke and 
Zorah Austin were honored before the matches, 
and they were given gifts designed by members 
of Scholastic Bowl!



sports recap
Pink night was a success, and we raised a lot of 

money for a local family in need. We will present 
the check to the family next Tuesday, February 6th

during the boy’s basketball senior night. Thank 
you to everyone involved. 

Girl’s basketball fell to Nokomis 71-48

Boy’s basketball beat South County 45-40


